
 

Intermediate Pump Station Off-Site Water 

Main Phase 1 Project 

AUGUST 4, 2021 

The City has been working with Lyon Engineering on the design of a new 24-inch and 18-

inch ductile iron water main on vacant land beginning approximately 1,400 feet due west of 

the Warrior Way cul-de-sac off of Willow Creek Road. The new water main is the first phase 

of installing off-site water mains to the City’s new Intermediate Pump Station (IPS) Site. 

The project was bid out in March and a construction contract was awarded by Council to 

Fann Contracting on April 13, 2021.  The notice to proceed was issued on April 26, 2021.  

The project has been completed as of July 12, 2021. 

 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Jeff Low  

Phone: 777-1130 

 


